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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the work carried out by the United Nations
Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) in preparation for the
2019 International Year of Indigenous Languages and welcomes and supports the
action plan for the International Year that was developed in cooperation with
Member States, the Forum, the Special Rapporteur on the rights of indigenous
peoples and the Expert Mechanism on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, as well
as indigenous peoples and a range of different stakeholders. The Forum calls
upon Member States to implement the action plan in partnership with indigenous
peoples, respecting the principle of “nothing about us without us”, including the
establishment of national steering committees and national action plans for the
International Year. States should allocate adequate funding for the successful
implementation of the International Year.
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